
The	patients	thank	you	for	your	generous	donations	towards	their	important	imaging	
scans	through	the	Tidwell	Fund	for	Guatemala!	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

38-year-old	patient	who	needed	a	
CT	scan	after	an	Ultrasound	that	
showed	possible	liver	cancer.	This	
was	confirmed	through	the	scan.	

17-year-old	patient	in	the	intensive	care	unit	who	was	
just	removed	from	intubation	due	to	a	complicated	

pancreatitis.	He	needed	a	CT	scan	to	follow	up,	he	now	
has	some	fluid	build	up	in	his	lungs,	but	his	pancreas	is	

improving.		

24-year-old	patient	with	his	
endoscopy	result,	needed	to	follow	
up	on	a	mass	found	in	his	stomach.	
Biopsy	was	also	performed	and	

pending	results.		

8-month-old	malnourished	infant	who	
was	born	with	a	small	head	and	isn’t	

able	to	eat	properly.	Mother	was	never	
able	to	afford	the	study	previously,	now	
she	proudly	holds	the	imaging	result.		


